
From: Ian <> 
Sent: 19 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: Re Totnes Neighbourhood Plan Policy C12 
 
Re Totnes Neighbourhood Plan Policy C12 
 
I write to voice my support for the outlined improvements, protection of assets and 
addressing of flood risk contained in Policy C12 of the Totnes Neighbourhood Plan. 
 
The huge number of local residents involved in the Atmos project design, and the 
following enormous level of Totnes community support, should not be ignored or 
diluted. 
 
I strongly support this proposed plan policy. 
 
Ian Marriott 


